
MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE MEMBERS OF 
THE WEST VIRGINIA BRITISH CAR CLUB, INC. 

March 7, 2015

 On March 7, 2015 members of the West Virginia British Car Club, Inc. met for its regular 
monthly meeting conducted at the Golden Corral in Cross Lanes, WV. Those members in 
attendance were: W. Evans, K. Rubin, S. Reed, D. Blackwood, M.Mason, K. Worthy, J. 
Sturgeon, R. McFarland, J. Patrick, J. Beckett, L. Stonestreet, B. Halstead, E. Beckett, K. 
Roberts, D. Neil, and B. Michael. 

Old Business: The minutes from the prior meeting which were previously distributed to the 
members by email were offered for approval. Motion was made to amend the February minutes 
to include and reflect Jim Beckett’s attendance as well as correct the minutes to reflect that the 
Moss Motors meet will be held in Petersburg, VA not Leesburg, VA. Motion was made for the 
minutes to be approved. The motion was seconded by B. Michael. With all those in attendance 
voting in approval, the motion was passed. 

Treasurer’s Report:   

 D. Blackwood reports that currently club has $1,677.31 in the treasury with 34 paid 
members. 

Events Report:

 World of Wheels Auto Show held at Big Sandy Supercenter on March 6-8. Members J. 
Roberts and K. Wright are participating in this event.
 

 The British Car Club Swap Meet is being held next weekend. R. Reese is attending.

Road Trips:

 K. Worthy has been working on putting together some trips for the club this year. 
Currently working on a Point Pleasant/ Gallipolis trip and a Babcock State Park trip. Also
working on four other one day trips.

 Currently looking at April 25 for the first club trip of the year. 

 June 5-6 will be the Moss Motorfest held in Petersburg, VA. K. Worthy is planning to 
leave for the event on Friday.  

 Discussion held regarding holding a club meeting at J. Sturgeon’s house. 

New Business:
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 Nothing to report on House Bill 2503 regarding personal property tax evaluation on 
antique cars. 

 Name tags- B. Michael will have them prepared for the next meeting. 

Adjournment:
 R. Michael moved for the adjournment of the meeting. K Worthy seconded the motion. 

With all those in attendance voting in approval the meeting was adjourned at 10:06 a.m.
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